School of Law Special Faculty Meeting February 22, 1984 Conference Room, 2PM

Present: Bowler, Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis, J., Ellis, W., Flickinger, Godfrey, Hart, Hermann, Hernandez, Johnson, K., Kovnat, MacPherson, Mathewson, Muir, Occhialino, Romero, Schwartz, Scales, Simson, Stelzner, Taylor, Teitelbaum, Utton. Student Reps: Henning-Sachs, Roberts.

This special faculty meeting was called by Dean Desiderio to consider hiring for faculty position vacancies during academic year 1984-85.

After introduction of the prospective hiring situation by Dean Desiderio and discussion as to the type positions to be filled, Professor Browde made a motion, duly seconded, that Visiting Professor Emlen Hall be offered a permanent appointment to fill the prospective vacancy created by the departure of Professor Minzner to the New Mexico Court of Appeals. The motion carried. Subsequently, Prof. Hart moved, with due second, that Ms. Cheryl Block be offered a Visiting Professor appointment for the academic year 1984-85. The motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 2:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Edward K. Fuge, Faculty Secretary